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Our Ref:    PCT001-DAR99002 - David Roche 
Your Ref: LG 
11 April 2000 

Lorna Green 
Business Manager 
Portsmouth Healthcare NHS Trust 
St James’ Hospital 
Locksway Road 
PORTSMOUTH 
PO4 8LD 

Beachcroft 
..... ,Wansbroughs 

Dear Lorna 

The late Gladys Richards 

Thank you for your letter of 31 March 2000 with enclosure. 

I recall that we discussed this previously. I did consider that it was rather unusual for the police to be making 
these kind of enquiries by letter. However I see no objection to the proposed reply if this will assist them. I 
understand that an allegation of neglect by Dr Barton has been made by the late Mrs Richards’ relatives. I 
understand that the police intend to interview Dr Barton who is being advised by the MDU. In the 
circumstances you may consider it appropriate for Dr Barton to discuss the proposed reply with her Defence 
organisation. 

Please do not hesitate to telephone me if I can provide any further assistance. 

Yours sincerely 

................. cocie A ............... ] 
D J ROCHE 

Direct Dial 01962 705585 
e-mail droche~bwlaw.co.uk 
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